
What We’ve Been Up To 

We are still operating Covid-Free! 

The dedication of our staff has been outstanding to say the 
least.  The Province has been staying in close contact with 
us regarding re-ordering of our PPE and ensuring that we 

don’t run out.   

In this constantly changing world we are living in, we find 
ourselves wanting to share updates around visitation with 
your loved ones. Due to the uniqueness of our residential 
living, we are encouraging you to contact Mindy directly 

with visitation questions.  As always, she can be reached at  
204-546-2515 or at slpcoordintor@gvrsi.com. 

 

Mindy Komishin 
Residential Program Coordinator 

____________________________________________ 

Grandview Gateways 
PO Box 307 
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Ph:  (204)546-2890 

Remember Decembers Teaser... 
And made this…. We took this... 
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What is Grandview Gateways Inc.? 
Grandview Gateways Inc. (GGI) is a not-
for-profit agency that is committed to 
providing residential and day supports to 
vulnerable adults living with an intellec-
tual disability.  GGI is governed by 11 di-
rectors  We have Charity Status and ac-
cept charitable donations. 
 
 
 
 

Like us on Facebook at  

www.facebook.com/
grandviewgatewaysinc 

 

Take a look at our website. 

Www.grandviewgatewaysinc.org 

Connie’s Corner 
Welcome to our family newsletter.  Thank you for taking the time to read 

and keep updated with out activities. 

COVID has brought challenges.  We are mandated by the Department of 

Family Services — thank you for your patience as we implement the rules. 

And our efforts have worked.  So far we are COVID free.  We have an 

amazing, caring team at Grandview Gateways who are committed to keeping 

our residents healthy and safe.  And if we get a positive COVID case we are 

prepared. 

If you ever have questions or concerns, please contact me at (204)546-2890. 

Connie Krahenbil 
Executive Director 

Connie Krahenbil 
Executive Director 
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Community Event Happening in February 


